
 Red Ridge Residential 

Year 6 had a brilliant week in Welshpool. The weather was very kind and all the children really pushed themselves 

out of their comfort zones, tackling a range of activities including rock climbing, abseiling, caving and hill walking. A 

huge thankyou to Mr Skinner, Mr Fordyce and Miss Steadman   who went with the children to Red Ridge. 
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And finally … 

         

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


